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BLINN COLLEGE ADMINISTRATIVE REGULATIONS MANUAL 
 
 
SUBJECT: Web Accessibility 
EFFECTIVE DATE: December 8, 2023 
BOARD POLICY REFERENCE: CR 
 
 
PURPOSE 
The Blinn College District is committed to providing equal access to its programs, benefits, and 
services, including technology resources. In that spirit, all information published on Blinn’s 
websites is accessible to all users in compliance with Section 206.70 of the Texas Administrative 
Code.  
 
WEBSITE REVIEW PROCESS 
The Communications, Media Relations, and Marketing Department shall run a weekly, 
automated review of the Blinn College website to identify and correct any accessibility issues, 
consistent with Web Content Accessibility Guidelines 2.0 accessibility standards. Additionally, 
the College will maintain an accessibility statement, available via a link in the website footer, 
that includes a form through which users can report any accessibility issues they encounter while 
using the website. 
 
ADA/SECTION 504 COORDINATORS 
Blinn’s ADA/Section 504 coordinators work with the Communications, Media Relations, and 
Marketing Department to promote digital accessibility for College constituents, and other users 
of its digital resources. The ADA/Section 504 coordinators’ contact information is as follows: 
 
Brenham, Schulenburg, & Sealy Campuses: 
Sophia Polk, Director, Disability Services 
902 College Avenue, Brenham, TX 77833 
(979) 830-4134 or brenham.ods@blinn.edu 
Brenham Campus: Administration Bldg., Suite 104 
 
Bryan and RELLIS Campuses: 
Samantha Johnson, Director, Disability Services 
2423 Blinn Boulevard, Bryan, TX 77802 
Bryan Campus: Room D-160 
(979) 209-7251 or bryan.ods@blinn.edu 
RELLIS Campus: Schwartz Building, Suite 230 
(979) 209-8947 or rellis.ods@blinn.edu 
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